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Omaha Putdic Power District
444 South 16th Stteet Mall

Omaha, Nebraska 68102 2247
402/636-2000

January 7, 1991
llc 90 0991

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Mail Station P1 137
Washington, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. NRC Bulletin 88-11 " Pressurizer Surge Line Thermal

Stratification" dated December 20, 1988
3. Letter from OPPD (K. J. Morris) to NRC (Document Control

Desk) dated January 18, 1989 (LIC 89 050)
4. Letter from 0 PPD (K. J. Morris) to NRC (Document Control

Desk) dated March 6, 1989 (LIC-89-267)
5. CEOG Report, " Pressurizer Surge Line flow Stratification

Evaluation", CEN 387-P, dated July 1989
6. Letter from 0 PPD (K. J. Morris) to NRC (Document Control

Desk) dated September 21, 1989 {LIC-89 756)
7. Letter from NRC (A. Bournia) to OPPD (W. G. Gates) dated

August 17, 1990
8. NRC-CE0G Meeting, October 1990

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Updating Stress and fatigue Analyses to Ensure Code Compliance as
Requested by Bulletin 88 11 Item 1.d

in Reference 4, Omaha Public Power District (OPPD) committed to update the
stress and fatigue analyses of the pressurizer surge line to ensure code
compliance by January 5, 1991. As also noted in Reference 4, OPPD is working
to complete the actions requested in Bulletin 88-11 as a member of the
Combustion Engineering Owners Group (CE0G).

In Reference 8, the NRC and CEOG established July 31, 1991 as the date for
submitting a revised CEN 387-P report (Reference 5) and agreed that
site-specific submittals will follow within 90 days of the revision. The
revision is necessary to allow the incorporation of results from evaluations
currently in progress, t
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.,
Therefore, to allow the consideration of any new findings, OPPD will complete
the update of the analyses and submit a site-specific response within 90 days ,

i of the revision to CCh 387-P.

If you should have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

4V55&
W. G. Gates
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

WGG/sel

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
',

R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
W. C. Walker, NRC Project Manager
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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